
 

 

 

3 June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers          

Learn to Ride –Year 3 children 

Please note that this is for children who cannot currently ride a bike or who can only ride with stabilisers. 

Learn to Ride helps children make the transition from being unable to cycle or cycling with stabilisers, to 
cycling at least the length of the playground independently.  

The session will be held on Wednesday 10th July. 

Learn to Ride is delivered by qualified cycling instructors in the school playground during school time. It is 
a learner-focused training session with an emphasis on working with trainees at their own pace to learn 
how to ride. The training is delivered over a 2-hour session and children will usually be able to ride without 
stabilizers after this time. All instructors work for Newcastle City Council Road Safety Team and are all DBS 
cleared. All participants will need to bring their own bike and a cycle helmet.  

If you would like your child to participate, please complete the online form no later than Friday 7th June. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Aw5VrV789N  

There are limited places available and you will receive confirmation if your child has a place.  

Yours faithfully  

Mrs R Turner  
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